

SUPER ESTATE UPDATE

Dear Members

In our last communication on 7 May, we informed you that we had reached out to the Val De Vie trustees, following the strong mandate given by Members in our referendum, to find a common solution as an alternative to ending reciprocal access and separating our estates. A copy of our letter to VDV dated 3 May is attached here. We expressed the hope that our letter would be received in the positive spirit in which it was intended, and we committed to keeping you informed of any progress.

Unfortunately, we must now inform you that we have still not received any formal response from the Val De Vie trustees. We are continuing to press for a positive response to the proposals we sent them on 3 May and have conveyed that we are willing to meet at short notice in order to find solutions. This message was again shared in a recent personal meeting between the chairmen of the two HOAs but there has been no official reply.

In the meantime, as explained by the Estate Manager at the town hall meeting, we are continuing to plan for all possible outcomes and to work with relevant service providers in order to ensure a smooth transition in the event that separation is implemented.

We will keep Members informed of any progress.

Kind regards, PVHOA trustees 24 May 2024

Pearl Valley Golf & Country Estate, R301, Wemmershoek Road, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa 7646, South Africa, 0218678000

Unsubscribe Manage preferences